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Dear sirs,

I am in strong opposal of the plans to create a tunnel and to change the environment
around Stonehenge forever. It is ill conceived and will damage the area permanently.

To do this is ill conceived and against recommendations.

If you press ahead, you will be responsable for damaging one of the most important
historical sites on this planet never mind England.

Steve Lane





